

FOXES NEWSLETTER

OCTOBER 2024

COMING UP NEXT TERM...

Planned activities: Food Christmas

WELCOME TO OUR NEWSLETTER

This term we have welcomed all our children back to Foxes and said a special hello to our new Reception and Nursery children.

It's been a very busy half term and we've still got few more exciting craft activities to finish off, as well as some great planned activities for after the half term holiday. So get ready for more fun filled adventures at Foxes!

FOXES ROUTINES

Morning:

Doors open 7:30am

Breakfast is 7:30 am - 8:30 am

We serve cereals, yogurt and a hot option
Hot option include: toast, cheese on toast,
bagel or pancake - available on different days up to 8:30 am. Children arriving after this time
will be offered cereal or yogurt.

Tidy up time is 8:35 am ready for show and tell or child entertainment.

Transfer to school at 8:50 am

Afternoons:

3:30 pm Collection from class and snack time 4:00 pm Outside play, craft activities or free play

5:00 pm Registration

Children not booked in after 5:00 pm will incur an additional charge.

6:00 pm Closed



READY

TEA BOXES and FOOD ALLERGY

We are aware that some of our children have severe food allergies. We ask that any food sent into Foxes is free from nuts or seeds and a full list of ingredients is included in any tea/snack box. If your child has a food allergy or intolerance - please speak to a member of staff to clarify any issues. Thank you



Important information concerning Medication & Allergy requirements

We endeavour to keep all medication and allergy requirements upto date, however, should your child's medication or allergy information changes at any point during the school term, we ask that parents/carers inform a member of Foxes staff or request a meeting to discuss any changes.

EXTRA SESSIONS

May we remind parents/carers that if your require extra sessions we require advance notice. This is because we need to check against staffing ratios to children at each session.

May we also remind parents/carers that you are responsible for your child's safety until they have been handed over and have come through the doors of Foxes. Please do not send your child to the door unaccompanied, as there are cars, steps and a heavy door to the foyer.

Chilly weather...

It's gloves, hats and coats time at Foxes. May we remind parents/carers to send their child in with warm weather clothing as the cooler weather is here



Did you know? Kangaroos cannot walk backwards. Hippopotamus' milk is pink

FINALLY...
THANK YOU TO THE PARENT WHO SENT IN CHOCOLATES

OFFICE OPENING HOURS

If you need to contact Foxes, please email foxes@deanery.bham.sch.uk
Please be aware that these emails may not be picked up until the next day. If you need to contact Foxes urgently, please contact the main school office on 0121 351 6441 where a message can be left between the hours of 8:00am and 4:30pm

Direct Line Foxes: 0121 351 5267

Office hours:

Mon - Thurs 9:00am - 9:45am

2:30pm - 3:30pm

Friday morning: 9:00am - 9:30am

READY

RESPEC

SAFE